
July 26, 2021 6:30 to 7:15 pm, Greenville Area Dog Club, Canine Capers 
 
Pledges led by Katelyn Bernholt (Reporter) and Madyson Hess. The secretary Carrie Denlinger 
was out today so there was no roll call.  Then we had the treasurer's report by Asa DeMange. 
There also wasn’t a health and safety report at this meeting. If you are doing canine royalty you 
must turn in your scrapbook by august first. We are not doing a float at the fair this year and we 
will walk in the parade on Tuesday, August 26th. All project books are due August 16th.  Next 
meeting will be on August 16th, 2021 at the Greenville Area Dog Club. 
 


